
Dear Legislator 
I am strongly in favor of HB 4167. Oregon is already facing climate change consequences with increased 
temperatures leading to drought leading to fires and unhealthy. The results of climate change are here 
and apparent. We need to stop talking about how bad things are and DO SOMETHING! 
 
I live in Medford - rural Oregon.  
I want and we collectively need a strong Cap,Trade and invest action bill. 
 
Oregon needs to once again take the lead in addressing climate change - NOW!     
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this important legislation. 
 
Eric Dittmer 2217 Milford Dr. Medford, Or. 97501 
 


